
TARA Business Meeting
March 9th, 2010

The meeting was called to order by President John, AB9LE, at 7:40 pm at Ivy Tech.

Secretary Jim, KB9RLT, read the minutes from January's meeting since there was no meeting in 
February. Curtis, WB9SWD, motioned to accept the minutes seconded by Major, N9ZFG. The motion 
passed.

Major presented January's and February's Treasure's reports. The year started with $10,368.82. January 
saw a gain of $85.08 ending at $10,453.90. In February there was a gain of $81.06 ending at 
$10,534.96. Al, KA9OUT motioned to accept the report seconded by Dick, KF9GS. The motion 
passed.

Old Business

The only subject left on the table was the issue of moving the Hamfest to Saturday of the usual 
weekend. It was agreed that we would survey the crowd at the next Hamfest to find out how much 
support there would be for such a move.

New Business

There was no new business this month.

Jim, KB9RLT motioned to adjourn seconded by Major, N9ZFG. President John adjourned the meeting 
at 7:55 pm. His presentation of his array of stealth antennas followed the meeting.


